Isn’t it such a blessing to
see something that you
have prayed about come
to fruition? To know that
God wants to give us the
very desires of our heart
and hears those prayers. God has sure been so

good to us here at Heartland. He continues to show us
that we are indeed exactly where He would have us to
be.

In our last news letter we mentioned our new
steeple that we were preparing to install. We can now
mark that right on off of our list. Mission complete! Bro
Randy Taylor and Sister Debbie came to be a blessing
to us once again. The steeple is up and she is beautiful!
Rocky Coleman did a fantastic job on the fabrication
and with the help of the Taylor’s, Rocky and Buddy
Wells, the installation went without any issues. We hope
that this steeple will help us to be a lighthouse to the
COMMUInIty.

On Sep 29th, we had an outdoor service with
dedication of the steeple. We had about 8 first time
visitor’s for that service. It was a wonderful Lord’s day
and the fellowship following the service was sweet too.

The summer has come to a close and fall has
arrived here in Missouri. Fall brings about a busy
schedule for the Amburgey’s most of the time. We are
so thankful for the invitation to the missions conference
hosted by First Baptist Sullivan with Pastor Chester
Lahmann. Though we were only able to attend for one
night of the conference, it was sure a time of
encouragement for us. We are so thankful for this
church and the support and faith that they continue to
show us.

The Annual Central States Associational
meeting was held Oct 19th and hosted by the M.
Calvary Baptist Church, Pastor John Tarter in Sikeston,
Missouri. This was another opportunity for our cup to
be filled with encouragement and fellowship amongst
God’s people. Wonderful messages challenging our
hearts to keep on keeping on in the work that God has
called us to do.

We do ask that you continue to pray for
Heartland. The last few weeks services have been such a

wonderful encouragement. Our attendance is coming
back and the spiritual growth among our church family
continues. In our transparency, we have had some days
of discouragement. We don’t allow ourselves to stay
there for very long as we are reminded to press towards
the mark. To run the race. To wait on the Lord. Heis
the author and the finisher of our faith and He 1s a
good, good father,

If you ever have any questions for us, please
reach out. We will do our very best to answer those
questions best we can.,

Pray for our upcoming endeavors. The next few
months is a very busy time of ministry for us. It’s a
special opportunity to share the true meaning of
Christmas, the birth of our Savior. We pray that God
gives the opportunities and we recognize them and
share freely.
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